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Attention Pharmacies and Prescribers: 
Eligibility Transaction Update 
 

Effective 10/1/2011, members enrolled in Medicaid Managed Care and 
Family Health Plus plans started receiving pharmacy benefits directly 
through their plans. Unfortunately, due to timing constraints, the service 
type code "88 - Pharmacy" could not be suppressed from the provider's 
response. Providers performing eligibility transactions will 
continue to see the "88 - Pharmacy" service type code as a 
carved out service in their responses until February 23, 2012, 
even though pharmacy benefits are included in the Managed Care rate.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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